Fish and Game proposals are received

JUNEAU — The Alaska Bo- tees. Proposals should be sent to
ard of Fisheries and the Alaska The Boards must receive pro- the Boards of Fisheries and
Board of Game are now accept-  posed changes by Oct. 9, 1978, Game, Subport Building, Juneau
proposals from the public for in order for them to be consid- Alaska 99801.
new or modified regulations de- ered at the joint meeting of the Forms for submitting propo-
aling with the activities of local ~ Boards starting Dec. 1 in Anc- sed changes are available at fish
fish and game advisory Commit-  horage. and game offices.



